MC/12/58

Application for a group overdraft facility

The Finance Office of the Connexional Team requests the Methodist Council to approve the application for an overdraft facility with HSBC Bank PLC.
The overdraft facility is effectively a type of “borrowing” which allows us to manage fluctuations in cash flow and to respond to emergencies without incurring any bank charges on the individual bank accounts as long as the overall net position is in credit. Whilst we have a designated team of staff to ensure that all bank accounts remain in credit, there are times when this is not possible, such as during the Christmas holidays when the offices are shut. The facility provides an assurance that if one of the accounts is overdrawn, then as long as there are other accounts in credit then we will not incur any charges on the overdrawn balance.
The facility required is a net overdraft of £100 for all the HSBC bank accounts managed by the Connexional Team. The new mandate will replace / cancel any existing ones.

For the facility to be valid it must be approved by way of a resolution of the Council as  the borrower.
Maureen Sebanakitta

Director of Financial Operations

RESOLUTION
58/1. 
The Council authorises Gareth J Powell and David S Walton to act as signatories in respect of the documentation required to give effect to the overdraft facility as set out in paper MC/12/58. 
